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Public meetings
Kaikohe

 7.30pm Wed 29th April at Mid North Motor Inn, 158 Broadway

Kaitaia 

7.00pm (doors open 6.30)Tues 28th April at The Community Centre 
Little theatre 

DICTATORSHIP OR PARTNERSHIP?

  

FRAUDULENT CLAIMS UNCOVERED! 
THE NORTHLAND DHB USED FALSE CLAIMS OF SUPPORT FOR OBTAINING 
ETHICS APPROVAL FOR THEIR TRIAL SURVEY. 
  
They listed Te Runanga O Te Rarawa, and Maori MP Hone 
Harawira as the "forefronters"  of the trial, when they 
were no such thing. They had no support stated from 2 
other major iwi. They boasted in a Dental Journal article 
of having best practice around consultation with iwi 
consistent with the Treaty of Waitangi. All fraudulent 
claims. The DHB are presently facing these issues yet 
want to rush through another trial, and before the FNDC's 
Future Plan is adopted. 
Each and every member of the community that does not 
wish to be medicated via their water, or is concerned about 
fraudulent consultation claims must come to this very 
important event! 

The fluoride dosing of Kaikohe and 
Kaitaia water supplies ceased on March 
31st 2009! 
The trial has finished, and the next step is to make 
the medication of our water supply permanent. 
The issue is on the Council agenda for April 
30th, where the Northland DHB fluoride 
promotional staff will offer to pay the initial costs as 
an incentive to the Council to push their agenda. 

The 
community is 
being used as 

experimental lab rats, 
and it’s up to each and 

every person to say 
Enough is Enough!

Give 
them no 

choice, but to 
listen!

Citizens Collective For Fluoride Free Water 

For more information- Web: www.fannz.org.nz  or Ph: (09)405-7861 

http://www.fannz.org.nz
http://www.fannz.org.nz

